
Mike Katz-Lacabe 
46 Estabrook St. 

San Leandro, CA 94577 
August 3, 2015 
 
Open Records Section 
Milwaukee Police Department 
749 W. State Street  
Milwaukee, WI  53233 
 
Subject:  Public Records Request  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to the Wisconsin Open Records Law, Wis. Stat. 19.31 et. seq., I am writing to request 
copies of the following: 

• The letter from the Federal Bureau of Investigation to the Harris Corporation 
acknowledging an approved non-disclosure agreement with the Milwaukee Police 
Department and granting approval for Harris Corporation to sell hardware and software 
to the Milwaukee Police Department. A copy of this letter was sent to the Milwaukee 
Police Department and is likely dated August, September or October 2013. 

• Any policies concerning use of cellular telephone monitoring and surveillance equipment 
• Any templates used for obtaining judicial authorization, warrant, or a court order for the 

use of cellular telephone monitoring and surveillance equipment 
• Logs or documentation of each time the cellular telephone monitoring and surveillance 

equipment was used 
When possible, please provide the information electronically. 
If you determine that any or all or the information is exempt from disclosure, I request that: (1) 
you exercise your discretion to disclose some or all of the records notwithstanding the exemption; 
and (2) that, with respect to records containing both exempt and non-exempt content, you redact 
the exempt content and disclose the rest. 
Finally, should part or all of this request be denied, please provide a written response describing 
the legal authority or authorities on which the denial is based. 
The information provided as part of this request will not be used for commercial purposes. 
If I can provide any clarification that will help expedite your attention to this request, please 
contact me by phone at (510) 207-7165 or by email at mkatz@mikesbytes.com. I agree to pay 
copying costs of $0.10 per page and ask that you notify me of any duplication costs exceeding 
$50 so that I may decide which records I want copied. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Mike Katz-Lacabe 


